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Minutes of the Clinical Librarian/ Trainers Group Meeting
Held on 3th March 2017 at 

Lecture Hall, Postgraduate Centre, Central Manchester University Hospitals
	PRESENT
	Paul Tickner (PT – Chair CLG), Cath Harris (CH – co-chair Trainers) Emma Child (EC – co-chair Trainers), Glenda Morris, Janet Reed, Judy Richardson, Linda Taylor, Jane Roberts, Sarah Owen, Yvonne Stubbington, Anne Webb, Olivia Schaff, Tim Jacobs, John Gale, Helen Medley, Jayne Johnson
 

	
	

	IN ATTENDANCE
	Steve Glover, Anna Cunningham


	
	

	APOLOGIES
	Zareena Mulla, Eva Thackeray, Rosalind McNally, Pippa Orr, Emily Hurt, Michael Reid, Angela Page, Joanne Shawcross, Vicki Ferri



	NO
	MINUTES
	ACTION

	
	MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous clinical librarian/ trainers’ meeting were accepted as a true record.

	

	1


	MATTERS ARISING AND ACTION LOG
It was accepted that the combined trainers and clinical librarians’ meeting was agreeable to everyone.
Matters Arising: The switch off of the old HDAS system was noted and several complaints were made about the new system that have not yet been resolved. Steve Glover had been to a meeting in London where he said some issues were being investigated.


	

	2
	GUEST SPEAKER
A presentation on BestBets was given by Professor Kevin Mackway-Jones.

	


	3
	Priority Setting Partnerships

Olivia Schaff and Steve Glover gave a presentation about supporting the Priority Setting Partnerships (PSPs).
Steve Glover is looking for volunteers to help with any future PSP work as they receive a large number of searches.

	

	4
	Paul Tickner talked about collaborating and sharing resources to support critical appraisal training across the network.  He suggested a dedicated LIHNN resource similar to Michelle Maden’s CATNiP wiki. 

	PT – will look into setting up a site and ask for the submission of lesson plans and resources.  



	5


	John Addison gave a presentation on Interpreting Statistics for Critical Appraisal – the first of four presentations across the year. 


	

	6


	AOB

The trainers’ group needs a new co-chair.

The CL group needs a co-chair (Linda Taylor has since agreed to take it on).

There are vacancies on the LIHNN committee, including representative/s from the clinical librarian and trainers groups deputy chair post.

It was highlighted that there had been no submissions as yet from North West CLs for the 9th International Clinical Librarian Conference in Leicester.  If interested they will consider any abstracts submitted up to the 12th March.

The CMFT team mentioned #WeCATs Critical Appraisal Twitter Session as a useful resource and also had interesting talk from Sarah Chapman from Cochrane recently at CMFT.  
Emma also mentioned about the changes taking place at Cochrane library and inviting someone from Cochrane to come and talk to group. 

	EC – to contact Cochrane UK to see if someone would be willing to come and talk to the Group. 
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These minutes are an accurate record of the meeting subject to amendments agreed at the subsequent meeting.

